Headteacher Mrs S Thompson





Berkley C of E First School Berkley, Frome, Somerset BA11 5JH

Tel: 01373 887390 Email: office@berkleyschool.co.uk

Dear Parents,

Thank you to all of you who took the time to provide responses to our parent questionnaire this year. It is an invaluable way for the school to find out what is important to you and how we can continue to develop and improve the school for the benefit of your children.

Please see below a few of the results and the responses:

<u>General</u>

- 45% of parent consultation forms were returned, giving us a return rate of 46.4%.
- Parents described the school as a wonderful friendly school.
- Regarding their child's experience at the school, over 70% would recommend it to
 others, 24% did not answer this question and 6% disagreed. Parents responded
 positively that their child is happy at school and feels safe at this school.
- Nobody disagreed that their child is not taught well at the school.

There was a collective, positive response to **well looked after, making good progress and taught well**.

Here are some areas that we will be or have already reviewed from the responses:

- Lunchtimes
- After school clubs
- The amount of homework or tasks

Changes already made in relation to the following areas:

Q: Effective parent, teacher, community exchange:

We have cut down on the information and pages of our newsletter since receiving feedback. We feel that a weekly newsletter is a real asset at a school, this ensures reminders and dates are always readily available. We have taken on board an idea of having autoresponses for our office email so that everyone knows their email has been received.

'Let your light shine'













We feel the new mid- year report works extremely well, however we will be offering more drop in sessions for updates on your child's progress. We held our summer drop in session because of the feedback and responses.

Q: Good links with the local community

Many responses were left blank or responses were, 'don't know' this highlights we need to work harder to build those links and make them visible to all.

Here are some of the lovely comments:

School has been supportive.

Strong ethos.

My child loves the school and everyone in it.

Teachers are very approachable.

A close community, very nurturing and caring.

Thank you again for your time we really appreciate it, it helps shape our thinking and ways of working as a school and improves the experience for our young people.

Kind regards

Mrs S Thompson Head Teacher

'Let your light shine'











